TOWN OF LONG ISLAND, MAINE
COVID -19 UPDATES
DATE: June 30, 2020

MEETING CANCELATIONS & REMINDERS

There are no fireworks of any kind permitted on long island this year.
The July 4™ road race, parade and annual awards have been canceled
Board of Selectmen, Thursday, July 2nd, Remote Access Meeting.

Town Hall: Re-Opening Tuesdays by Appointment Only, July 21st.

Code Enforcement Office Re-Opening by Appointment Only Friday
Mornings, July 17". (NOTE: Appointments must be made by Noon on
Wednesdays).

Indoor/Outdoor Summer Recreation Programs are Canceled for 2020.
Alternative programs may be announced.

The Governors Executive Order on 14-day Self-Quarantine still in effect for all
out of state Property Owners, Renters and Visitors except: residents of New
Hampshire, Vermont and those who have tested negative for Covid 19 within
72 hours of arriving in the State of Maine.

The Covid 19 risk is still very real. You must wear masks when you cannot
assure six-foot social distancing when in public. This includes on the wharf, at
Casco Bay Lines & on the boats, water taxis, and at the island stores and shops.
Please respect those who may be at risk.



